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Dear Michael

Further to your e-mail below and our earlier discussion | can confirm that the revised
policies appear unlikely to have any significant effect on European sites. We would
advise that the HRA be amended accordingly to include reference and brief discussion/
assessment of the revised policies to identify no likely significant effect; however,
discussion of Policy 22 should include reference to its requirement for a ‘Norwich
Policy Area (NPA) Local Plan to be produced two years after adoption of the part JCS if
the housing targets set in the part JCS are not met....." and the requirement for this plan
to be then subject to HRA.

I hope this is helpful.

Many thanks
Janet

Janet Nuttall
Planning & Conservation Adviser
Land Use Ops Cambridge
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